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On May 29th, the Heavenly Top Gun team organized a Divine Principles workshop on campus, titled 

"Find Your Why." The workshop focused on four lectures centered on the principles of creation. 

 

During the introduction, the team explained that the workshop aimed to promote interreligious dialogue 

and eliminate conflict as part of their efforts toward world peace. 

 

Each lecture lasted 20 minutes and was followed by a discussion session. Genta lectured on Dual 

Characteristics, Yoshi covered Give and Receive Actions, Tae explained the Three Great Blessings, and 

SoHee spoke about the Spirit World. 

 

  
 

Seven guests participated, deepening their understanding of the lectures through discussion and enjoying 

the conversation. The team's goal was to have seven guests participate, and they were pleasantly surprised 

to achieve that goal. They felt that Heavenly Parent had prepared the workshop together with them. It was 

a meaningful and significant event for their first workshop in the UK. 

 

On June 4th, the Heavenly Top Gun delivered the same content a second time. Drawing from their 

experience in the previous workshop, the team adjusted their approach, placing more emphasis on 

dialogue with the guests. As a result, the guests were able to concentrate better during the lectures and 

were more likely to empathize with the content. 

 

Before the workshop, the team set a goal of inviting 12 guests. They recognized that this was a 

challenging target, but based on their past experiences, they were confident that by setting goals, 

Heavenly Parent and the spirit world would support them in achieving these objectives. Consequently, 

they had absolute faith that setting high goals would lead more guests to the workshop. Ultimately, 11 

guests participated, bolstering the team's confidence in their ability to lead with the support of the spirit 



 

 

world. 

 

  
 

At the end of the presentation, they introduced the next Divine Principle Workshop, to be held at 

Livingstone House on the 8th. Many guests showed interest and expressed a desire to participate. The 

team hopes that many guests will gain a deeper understanding of the Principle at the next workshop. 

 

 

 

  
 

 


